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AUCTIOIN]
ITEMS

k\; THE PRAIRIE BASEBALL ACADEMY IS REQUESTING
DONATIONS FOR OUR ANNUAL KEITH JORGENSEN GOLF
\\// TOURNAMENT. THESE ITEMS ARE AUCTIONED OFF AND

) ALL PROCEEDS ARE USED TOWARDS SCHOLARSHIPS FOR

( THE PRAIRIE BASEBALL ACADEMY PLAYERS. FOR

INTEREST IN SUPPORTING OUR EVENT AND RECEIVING

\ EXPOSURE IN THE AUCTION, PLEASE CONTACT THE

. SPITZ STADIUM OFFICE AT (403)-320-2025 OR EMAIL

4 kjmemorialgolf@gmail.com. ANY AND ALL
DONATIONS ARE MUCH APPRECIATED.
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